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Email: hansenforwisconsin@gmail.com  

 

Sen. Dave Hansen Endorses Ald. Jonathon Hansen to Succeed Him in State Senate 
 

Earlier this month, State Senator Dave Hansen announced that he would retire at the 

end of his term following 20 years in the State Senate. Today, he endorsed his nephew, 

De Pere Alderman Jonathon Hansen, to replace him as the next state senator for the 30th 

District.  

 

“I am proud to endorse my nephew, Alderman Jonathon Hansen, to succeed me in the State 

Senate. Jonathon has already accomplished a great deal during his three years on the De Pere 

Pere City Council, and I know he will work tirelessly to improve the lives of the hardworking 

men and women of the 30th Senate District. He knows the district well, and he understands the 

challenges many working families are facing. I am excited that he has stepped forward to carry 

on my legacy”.  
 

For more information about Ald. Jonathon Hansen’s campaign, please visit his newly released 

website at: hansenforwisconsin.com.  
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